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On Thursday, 17 November 2022, Digi donated two hundred 
thousand dollars to the Government of Belize to assist with 
disaster recovery and relief e�orts in the aftermath of 
Hurricane Lisa. The cheque was handed over by Mr. Ian 
Cleverly, Chief Financial O�cer at Digi, to the Hon. Michel 
Chebat, Minister for Public Utilities, Energy, Logistics and 
E-governance. 

This �nancial contribution will support the Government of 
Belize’s Hurricane Lisa Relief Fund which seeks to meet the 
immediate needs of impacted families and assist those who 
su�ered severe damages in the hardest-hit areas of the 
country. This gesture of solidarity with the Government and 
people of Belize forms part of Digi’s unwavering commitment 
to supporting and empowering communities, especially 
during challenging times. 

Digi is grateful for the Government of Belize’s longstanding 
partnership and looks forward to the continued collaboration 
for the bene�t of all Belizeans. 


